
Life and Work – September 22, 2024 
 

We accept the following donation to the General Fund:   
* In loving memory of nephew Ollie Nielsen, niece Diane Nielsen 
and friend Roy Benson from Menetha and Sid Dyke. 
 
Equinox Communion: Last month the weather didn't cooperate for 
beach communion, so we are having backyard communion instead 
this evening, Sunday, September 22. Today is the start of fall, a 
great time to stop and give thanks. We will have a fire, bake bread 
on sticks and share communion. Address: 18 Winchester Street in 
St. John's. 
 
Welcome Back Sunday: Today is Welcome back Sunday here at St. 
James. There will be an opportunity to view the different groups 
and committees and to see what everyone is up too.  Perhaps you 
will find a group or committee that interests you and may like to 
join. 
 
Looking for: St. James is asking if members of the congregation 
could drop off any empty paper towel rolls to the church office for 
a project. We are looking for around 20-25 rolls.  Thank you in 
advance! 
 
UCW Harvest Tea and Bake Stall: 
 

Co-Conveners:  
Barbara Butt: (709) 687-1041 
Sheilah Beckett: (709) 726-7421 

 

*All donations are greatly 
appreciated.* 

 

Tickets: May be purchased at 
the door.  

 



Youth Confirmation: This fall, Rev. James will be leading 
confirmation classes. If you have a child or grandchild in their mid 
to late teens who would like to be confirmed, please email Rev. 
James, james@stjamesuc.org 
 
The Fall Visitor: It's almost that time of the year again for the 
newest version of The Visitor Newsletter. Keep watching for a 
separate email with the link to our Fall Visitor 2024! 
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